
From: Sen. Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov 

Pat HambyPatHamby@scsenate.gov
Date: 7/18/2014 5:08:41 PM 

Subject: Re: Illegals

Thank you!!

Shane Martin
SC State Senator - District 13
Greenville, Spartanburg, and Union Counties 
P.O. Box 575 Pauline, SC 29374 
Cell 864-804-8499
www.SenatorMartin.com
Shane@SenatorMartin.com 
Twitter - @senshanemartin

On Jul 18, 2014, at 12:34 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Senator,
Please reference the attached letter. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Sen. Shane Martin [mailto:shane@senatormartin.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 10:54 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Cc: 'Pat Hamby'
Subject: Illegals

Dear Governor Haley,

I have received numerous constituent inquiries in recent days reflecting the belief and 
fear that some number of the much publicized flood of illegal immigrants is being 
relocated to South Carolina. Please confirm to me, in order that I may inform my 
constituents, that no such relocation to our state of illegal aliens is occurring or, if it is 
occurring, how you intend to interdict and reverse this incursion by known felons.

Thanks, and please let me know how I can help!

Shane

<The Honorable Jeh Johnson.pdf>
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